Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 19.04.24



EVENTS IN SCHOOL THIS WEEK

Y6 Art session at Settlebeck:

On Wednesday, our Y6 pupils attended an art workshop at Settlebeck School, led by Lancaster Arts. The children foraged for natural items to use in a printing technique called tataki-zome. The workshop allowed children to explore their natural environment, whilst also learning a new artistic skill.





School Council visit to the construction site:

On Wednesday, the members of our school council visited the housing construction site in Sedbergh. They enjoyed a tour of the site and even got to explore inside 3 of the new houses. They asked lots of questions about the project and learnt about what skills are involved in the building of a





Ash Class Stone Age Day:

Today Ash class were joined by Tim Deighton, an outdoor learning specialist. They brought their recent History work to life through an exciting outdoor Stone Age Day. The children learnt about the survival skills needed during this time period and, using our wonderful local areas, they enjoyed foraging for foods, fishing and using camp fires. What a fantastic experience for our pupils! Pictures will be shared next week – please follow our Facebook page for all the latest photos and news from us.

NOTICES

Packed lunches on Tuesday 23rd April:

As per the app message sent earlier this week, Settlebeck kitchen will be closed for hot dinners on Tuesday 23rd April. Children who usually have a hot meal can either bring a packed lunch from home or have a packed lunch provided by Settlebeck (which should been ordered today if required).

Zumba-thon:

A letter was sent home before the Easter holidays giving details of our upcoming Zumba-thon fundraiser. If you haven't already, please start gaining sponsorship to support our movers and groovers. The event will take place on Friday 3rd May.

Promise Auction:

It is not too late to donate a promise for the PTFA Promise Auction. Please see Mrs Scarr if you have a promise – this could be an hour of gardening, a taxi for the night, baking etc. The possibilities are endless. Please also ensure the date is in your diaries so that you can join us on the night – Friday 17th May.

WONDER OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners this week. They have received their certificates and prizes

in assembly this afternoon.

Elder: Callum and Mila Spruce: Rebecca and Izzy

Yew: Angelica

Beech: Mason and Ernie Oak: Hannah and Nero

We had a few Class Dojo Bronze and Silver award winners today too! Well done everyone – a fantastic start to the

summer term!





Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 19.04.24



WHAT'S ON - NEXT HALF TERM

APRIL 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
22	23	24	25	26
	Y5/6 Book event at Sedbergh School	Ash Class river workshop	Y1 class assembly	
29	30	MAY 1	MAY 2	MAY 3
				Zumbathon fundraiser event

MAY 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
6 May Day Bank Holiday	7	8	9	10
13 Year 6 SATs Week	14	15	16 Y5 Fell Foot trip	PTFA Promise Auction
20	21	PE take over day	23	24 School closes for half term at 3:30pm
27 Half term	28	29	30	31

SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL

We have some vacancies in school:

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role)
- Volunteers to listen to children read

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the community and support our children and school. Please speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of these roles.

We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).

